
Road Construction Update - May 14 

 
 

Beginning Monday, May 19, construction will begin to mill and 

resurface Beck Road from Cherry Hill Road to Michigan Avenue.  

During construction, traffic will be maintained in both directions with 

the help of flaggers. Drivers should expect traffic delays and plan their 

routes accordingly.  Weather permitting, this project is anticipated to be 

completed by mid-June.  

 

*Please note, work to widen the intersection of Beck and Geddes will 

not be done until 2026. 

 

For more information on road projects in Canton, 

visit www.cantonmi.gov/1160. 

 

https://www.cantonmi.gov/1160?fbclid=IwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAYnJpZBExOEgyOUl0ZFZ4OFF0TjJLeQEeeBbZbpAWPSXR413EGr9JfU34W8TPGx9YPvR1PP2tGI7_p2WKyfC08wko5vo_aem_Vv67LECyOt6ZQlSAk324gA

